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Dear Senate Committee on Health Care,  

 

On behalf of all Oregonians please vote NO on SB 559.  

 

According to my research at least 10 other states that have passed similar laws have 

repealed the law due to the burden it represents and due to the lack of value of the 

information collected. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Sheri Brady  


